
From: Landon Lovelace <llovelace@underfootengineering.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 3:17 PM 
To: Rachael Thorn <rachael.thorn@chathamcountync.gov> 
Subject: General Environmental Documentation for 1092 Jordan Dam Road Conservation Subdivision 
 

WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Good afternoon Rachael. 
 
I hope this finds you well. Attached please find the Submittal Form along with the required 
documentation for the General Environmental Documentation as required prior to making the first plat 
submittal. The required On-site Inventory, Fragmentation maps, etcf… were all previously submitted and 
approved through your office and the Concept Plan has also been approved. We look forward to getting 
your approval so that we can move forward with the First Plat submittal. Please don’t hesitate to call me 
directly with any questions. 
 
Take care. 
 
Landon M. Lovelace, PE – Principal 
   

 
1149 Executive Circle, Suite C | Cary, NC 27511 
M: 919.244.0494 | llovelace@underfootengineering.com 
Visit our new website: www.underfootengineering.com 
 
This email and any attachments included are confidential and intended solely for the use of designated recipients. If you are not 
a designated recipient, further distribution of this message is prohibited. Please notify the original sender of your receipt and 
delete this message from your system immediately. 
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